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The Literary club for the academic year 2018-’19 was inaugurated by Sri. 

AaryanaduSathyan, the chief guest of the inaugural meeting, in the gracious 

presence of Sri L. S. Paulraj, the Principal. Smt. Prathiba K. delivered the 

welcome speech. Dr. Reeja R. S. (Assistant Professor, Department of Hindi) 

and Dr. Shalini S. V. (Assistant Professor of History and the Staff Council 

Secretary) gave felicitations. The vote of thanks was proposed by Smitha 

Daniel. 76 students participated in the meeting. 

 

A workshop on dramatic enactment, Nadakashilpashala, was organized on 13 

March 2019. Principal Dr. N. S. Vincent Joy presided over the meeting and Ms. 

Shareena Rani G. B. (Govt. Women’s College, Tvpm) was the resource person. 

In this event Smt. Prathiba K. delivered the welcome speech and Dr. Shalini S. 

V. (Assistant Professor of History and the Staff Council Secretary) gave the 

felicitation speech. The vote of thanks was proposed by Smitha Daniel. 50 

students participated in the meeting. 

 


